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Lease Amendments

Miller, Andrew J (DNR) <andrew.miller@alaska.gov> Thu, Mar 10, 2016 at 12:12 PM
To: "girlasue@gmail.com" <girlasue@gmail.com>

Good Afternoon Alannah,

Per our conversation: If the Board of Fish decides to extend the allowed seaward distance from
500 feet to 750 feet, shore fishery lease holders would need to apply for a lease amendment if they
wanted to move their lease tracts further seaward. When a lease changes location or increases in
size an amendment application is required.

Respectfully.

Andrew J.A. Miller

Natural Resource Specialist

Department of Natural Resources
Division of Mining, Land. and Water
Shore Fishery Leasing

550 W. 7" Ave., Suite 900C

Anchorage. AK 99301

Phone: 907-269-8545
Fax: 907-269-8913



